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Thursday 7th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Your child has been asked to take part in the annual Worksop Music Festival 

competition. This will take place on Friday 15th March. Children to arrive at school 

for 8.30am please so we can get to the venue for our allocated time slot. We 

won’t be back in time for lunch so we ask that you provide your child with a 

packed lunch. (No glass bottle or foods containing nuts please.) We will take the 

children on the coach there. If you wish to attend the festival to watch, then we ask 

that you make your own way to The Masonic Hall off Queen Street in Worksop. There 

is normally a small charge for entry at the door, so we ask you bring some cash for 

this.  

 

Please can you provide consent for this trip via parent pay. There is no charge. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Catherine Donovan  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 


